Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan
to the United Nations Office
Geneva

Ne 56/37-641

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United
Nations Office at Geneva presents its compliments to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights and refers to the note verbal Ne56/37-625 of 18 July
2023 and to the organization on August 21-22, 2023 the
consideration of the twelfth and thirteen periodic reports of
Turkmenistan at its 110" session by the Committee on the
Elimination of Racial Discrimination, has the honour to
forward the updated composition of the delegation of
Turkmenistan:

1.H.E. Mr. Vepa HAJIYEV, Deputy Minister of
Foreign Affairs of Turkmenistan (Head of the delegation);

2.H.E. Mr. Atageldi HALJANOV, Ambassador,
Permanent Representative of Turkmenistan to the United
Nations Office at Geneva;

3.Mr. Yusupguly ESHAYEV, Chairman of the
Committee on Protection of Human Rights and Freedoms of
the Mejlis of Turkmenistan;

4. Mr. Rovshan ANNABERDIYEV, Head of the
International Organizations Department the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of Turkmenistan;

5. Mr. Merdan HANOV, Head of the Department of
International Legal Relations of the Ministry of Justice of
Turkmenistan;

6. Mr. Geldimyrat HALDURDYYEV, Head of the
Department of Law and International relations, Ministry of
Internal Affairs of Turkmenistan;
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7. Mr. Guvanch BAZAROV, Senior Prosecutor of the
International Relations Department of the Prosecutor
General's Office of Turkmenistan;

8. Ms. Shemshat ATAJANOVA, Head of Democracy
and International Relations Department, Institute of State,
Law and Democracy of Turkmenistan;

9. Selbi MUHAMMEDOVA, Third Secretary of the
Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations
Office at Geneva;

10. Mr. Maksat BEKIYEV, First Secretary of Permanent
Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office at
Geneva.

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United
Nations Office at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the United Nations High
Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its high
consideration.
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